
WU & ASSOCIATES RECEIVES PRESTIGIOUS 
“SUPPLIER OF THE YEAR” AWARD 
 
 

Wu & Associates was recently named “Supplier of the Year” at the Minority Supplier Development 
Council Choice Awards gala in Philadelphia, on the evening of December 6th, 2013.  The firm received 
this coveted regional award within the Tier II supplier class, for exceeding the performance expectations 
of the Council, whose primary objective is to provide a direct link between corporate America and 
minority owned businesses. 
 
Presented to suppliers who go above and beyond the 
expectations of clients, the council, and other 
minority owned businesses, this award is a significant 
achievement.  Among thousands of members, Wu & 
Associates is privileged to have been one of only four 
chosen for such an esteemed acknowledgement.  In 
his acceptance speech, the company president Kirby 
Wu graciously thanked both the council and his own 
staff members for their continued dedication and 
commitment to the company’s success.  Without 
them, he noted, this year’s growth would have never 
been possible.  

 
Offering design-build and general construction services on a national scale, Wu & 
Associates is proud to receive recognition and support from our clients, fellow 
diverse suppliers, and the business community at large.  Founded in 1990 on the 
principles of hard work and superior service, and we are excited to continue that 
legacy into the coming year, providing an excellent product to each and every 
client.  Passion for quality is a trait that separates Wu & Associates from other 
businesses, and it is one that the company strives to constantly uphold.    
 
To inquire about the general construction and design-build services offered by Wu 
& Associates, please contact Katherine Ng at (856) 857-1639. 
 

                                                                                                                             


